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Ashley Quick

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 1:16 PM
To: 'Dirk Leeward'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing - (E-filing ID = 47132)

The document presented (price index application) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and 
found to be ineligible for e-filing because it should be filed directly with the Division of Accounting & 
Finance.  For your convenience, the filing has been forwarded to that division. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Division of Accounting & Finance at (850) 413-6900. 
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